Scholarship Expansion
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More students than ever will benefit from WKU’s expanded scholarship program.

Amy Bingham has more on the new model in this week’s View from the Hill.

WKU administrators are busy getting the word out to high school seniors in the class of 2016.  After nearly a year of evaluating the scholarship program, changes have been made to expand access to more incoming WKU  students.

Jace Lux \ Admissions Office Director
 Cindy Burnette \ Student Financial Assistance Director

PKG
Western Kentucky University is making a change in it’s base model for scholarship awards
 “We’ve made a strategic decision to spread our scholarship capacity among a broader group of students and these are students that we know are more likely to succeed and are motivated and dedicated and really have that end goal in mind.”
The new model, unveiled last week, allows students with a minimum 3.3 GPA and 25 ACT score to qualify for scholarships ranging from 15-hundred to eight thousand dollars per year. 
  “In high school today, making a 3/5 GOA or even a 3/3 or 3/4 is not an easy thing to do and we wanted to be able to recognize those students who truly do make up the core of our student body.”
With a minimum 3.0 GPA requirement and no minimum ACT requirement, the new model also expands access to more students who participate in the Governor’s Scholars program. 
 “We estimate that 120 or more students will receive awards in the new model that participated in GSP that would not have received money in the old model.”
And some GSP participants stand to receive even larger awards. 
 “Previously, the governor scholar award was just capped at the cost of tuition.  Now depending on where a student falls in line with the rest of our academic scholarships, that student may be eligible for more scholarships than they would have in the past.”
Let’s say that student receives the Cherry Presidential scholarship which is valued at 16,000 then receives a 1500 dollar stipend on top of that for their participation in the Governors Scholars Program, that student’s award has almost doubled as opposed to what it would have been under the old scholarship program.”
Under this new model more incoming WKU students than ever before can be assured of receiving an award. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Applying for a scholarship is as simple as applying for admission to WKU as long as it’s done by January 15th.  The deadline for the Cherry Presidential Scholarship is December 1st.   
A new scholarship portal is going live this month that will contain information on any additional scholarship opportunities. 
With this week’s View from the Hill, I’m Amy Bingham.
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